
Description:
Housing Navigation
service provides low
barrier, trauma-informed
overnight beds for
transition to housing. 

Outcome: 
Successful exit to safe,
stable housing and a
plan for ongoing
support.

Est. Annual Impact:
200 individuals
expanding to 1000
invididuals annually by
2025

Timeline:
Complete

Housing Navigation Engagement Center

Description:
Engagement Center 
 provides easy access to
services needed for case
management, job
training, and supports
needed. 

Outcome: 
Successful exit to safe,
stable housing. 

Est. Annual Impact:
200 individuals
expanding to 1000
invididuals annually by
2025

Timeline:
Complete

Receiving Area 
for First Responders

Description:
Receiving Area for ACS
and First Responders
provides a low-acuity,
24/7 connection to
shelter, housing and
other services.
 
Outcome: 
Provide a place for ACS
and First Responders to
take people in need.
 
Est. Annual Impact:
1,500 connections/
transports

Timeline:
Late 2023

Medical Respite

Description:
The Medical Respite
service provides
overnight patient-
centered medical care
and necessary social
supports. 

Outcome: 
Reduce avoidable
emergency department 
 admissions; connect
individuals to permanent
supportive housing.

Est. Annual Impact:
320 Individuals

Timeline:
Late 2024

 

THE GATEWAY CENTER 
FIVE NEW SERVICES

Medical Sobering

Description:
Medical Sobering service
provides low-acuity,
medical monitoring to
gain sobriety and serves
as a complement to the
CARES Campus. 

Outcome: 
Divert individuals from
emergency departments
and incarceration. 

Est. Annual Impact:
17,000+ overnight stays

Timeline:
Mid 2024

cabq.gov/gateway


